
 

 

 

 

HMM Company Limited   www.hmm21.com 

  16th Dec 2024 

Customer Advisory 

HMM ST PETERSBURG (FE4) schedule update 3  
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Further to our Customer Advisory dated 10th December 2024, we would like to inform you that the necessary 

repairs at Algeciras have been successfully completed and the vessel has departed at 12:00 PM on 15th 

December.  

 

Below is her tentative schedule in Europe (Subject to further changes)  

 

 

 

We regret for all your inconvenience caused and thanks for your understanding in this regard. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your local HMM offices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

HMM Co., Ltd 

Port ETB ETD

Rotterdam 2024/12/26 2024/12/29

Hamburg 2025/1/1 2025/1/5

Antwerp 2025/1/7 2025/1/8

London Gateway 2025/1/9 2025/1/10

Tangier 2025/1/13 2025/1/14


